
From: Yura, Jane 
Sent: 3/19/2013 6:07:25 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 

(emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: NTSB Update-- March 14, 2013 

Paul, General Hagan, 

We received the attached NTSB response to our 1/31/13 update letter, which changed the 
status to "closed-acceptable action" for 3 additional NTSB recommendations: 1) MAOP 
validation for HCA's, 2) Work clearance procedures and 3) Public awareness program 
continuous improvement. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information, 

Jane 
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